From: cgirz@earthlink.net

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 2:18 PM **To:** secretary «Secretary @CFTC.gov»

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Cecilia Girz 4669 Ingram Ct. Boulder, CO 80305-5555

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

The greed of the financial sector is obscene. After (1) bringing the country to the brink of financial meltdown, (2) moving unprecedented amounts of tax dollars via the bailouts and TARP from the pockets of tax payers into the pockets of the highest corporate officials in this sector, (3) paying themselves unwarranted bonuses, and (4) deliberately and purposefully continuing to abuse their positions and their responsibility to their stockholders, their clients, and the common good of the economy, these "leaders" continue to trash our future by dealing in derivatives. I strong ask that you put a stop to this practice.

Sincerely,

Cecilia Girz